
Hello, Abrams: A look at the new Digistar 5 System at the Abrams Planetarium 

This year the Abrams Planetarium is celebrating its 50
th

 anniversary and is doing so in style. 

After 20 years, the Digistar II projector has been retired and we upgraded to a digital fulldome 

Digistar 5 system from Evans and Sutherland. This system comes equipped with beautiful 

visualizations of scientific data across disciplines and easily integrates video and audio. We will 

show everyone this new system and its capabilities. We will take you an adventure through the 

universe and give you a sense of what it can do for outreach and visualization for the Physics and 

Astronomy department. Come and say hello to the new Abrams and enjoy the view!  

 


